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Wehr Nature Center
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PRESIDENT’S NOTE

Hello All!
I just wanted to thank all of you for your support in this
past year. Our chapter is strong and active because of
each of you, especially my board members, membership
and communication chairs, programming committee and
all of you who have attended meetings and events this
past year. We have another great year of programs ahead
for 2019 and I look forward to seeing you there. Consider
inviting someone to come to a meeting with you. Our
chapter grows most by invitation and example of our
members. Let’s make 2019 the year of “spreading the
news” of Wild Ones in our community.

Pat Brust
brustpat@gmail.com
(414) 529-4101 

Wild Ones 
Contact Information

Remember to keep your contact information cur-
rent with Wild Ones National. It’s the only way to con-
tinue to receive the Wild Ones Journal and chapter
reminders and announcements. 

Due to technology issues with the national Wild
Ones website, we do not currently have an active
chapter webpage. We hope to remedy this soon, but
for now we will have to rely on our monthly reminder
email and notices on our Facebook Page:

facebook.com/Wehr-Wild-Ones-Southwest-
Milwaukee-Wisconsin-Chapter-231520990255238

Remember you can always reach us with questions
through email: wildones.wehr@gmail.com.

Blue Cohosh

Hazelnut
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